
* 

How is the  

ministry organized? 
 

An 18-member Global 
Mission Table meets 

bimonthly to review the 
various relationships and 

make financial and strategic 
decisions. 

 

Each companion is further 
supported by a “team” that 
focuses on one relationship 

in particular.   
 

Team Leaders: 
Alonzo Batson, Haiti 

Rev. Dr. Russell Meyer, Cuba 
Judith Olsen, UTCWI 
(Seminary in Jamaica) 

Marcee Wilkes, Guyana and 
Suriname 

 
Chair: Rev. Katie Carroll 

revkhc@gmail.com 

What’s been happening recently? 
 

Once travel is feasible, Global Mission will 
organize in-person visits and exchanges.  
Meanwhile, however, our relationships have 
deepened and flourished: 
 

In Haiti, we have continued to support the 
computerization of the church’s head office. In 
addition, a recent $10,000 grant is being used 
to acquire and distribute food throughout the 
various congregations.  The ELH is growing in 
numbers and passion for the gospel. 
 

A $3,000 grant made to Suriname this spring 
supports the church’s efforts to address gender-
based violence.  We will participate virtually in a 
symposium being organized this fall, as we 
learn about this issue together. 
 

We are in daily contact with our companions in 
Cuba through social media.  During this period 
of scarcity and stress, the church in Cuba 
embodies gospel hope as it ministers to the 
people.  Efforts are being made to send a covid 
relief grant.   
 

We have supported the seminary in Jamaica in 
upgrading its technological capabilities.  Synod 
members participated this spring in one of 
UTCWI’s new and exciting “short courses” 
offered virtually.   

There is room for YOU in Global Mission! 
 

See the face of Christ in neighbors throughout the world.   

Be part of  ministry where we share with each other,  

learn from each other, and grow in understanding and faith.   

More on Global Mission 


